
North Avondale Montessoriâ??s Clean-Up Day

Description

North Avondale Montessori had a successful Campus Clean Up Day thanks to the many students,
parents, folks from the organization Food Not Lawns, and PTO & community members (including
NANAâ??s Treasurer, Alexander Ciudinovschi), who came out to support campus beautification efforts.
Itâ??s terrific for our students to see the community pulling for them! FNL will be back throughout the
summer to keep NAMâ??s campus thriving. We are deeply grateful to these volunteers for their hard
work and look forward to working with them in the coming years.

Tawanna Brookins
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